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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

To:  All Media 

FROM:  Allen County RTA 

DATE:  May 17,2021 

RE:  New Routes 

 

 

Allen County RTA is proud to announce that there will be two (2) new fixed routes 

beginning June 7, 2021. 

The routes will be going to Delphos and Bluffton; the routes will run Monday thru Friday 

from 5:20 am-11:20 am and 2:20 pm-6:20 pm, they are scheduled to run every hour 

alternating locations.  Ex:  first route out at 5:20 am will go to Delphos, 6:20 am route 

will go to Bluffton and continue that rotation for the remainder of the day. 

If you have questions about these routes feel free to call Brian Wildermuth, Co-

Executive Director at 419-222-2782 Ext. 5755 

 

 

 


